
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
November 9, 2005 
 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 

Subject:  Ordinance to establish a multiple trip permit for excessive  
    size and/or weight vehicles requiring a police escort.  
 

Dear Council Members: 
 

Due to the large numbers of excessive sized and overweight vehicles that are delivering 

structural products to the Marquette Interchange Project, it seems appropriate to establish 
a multiple trip permit for vehicles, which require a police escort on local roads.  
 

A multiple trip permit would reduce City staff time from reviewing a single permit 
application for a vehicle traveling the same route multiple times.  The trucking company 

would save money since City staff would not be reviewing the same permit details over 
and over.  A set permit fee could be determined, which would cover the City's cost to 
process the permit. 
 

This multiple trip permit would also prove useful in future projects where multiple trips 
require a police escort. 
 

It is recommended that this title only ordinance be introduced to the Common Council.  
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 
 
 

 
Jeffrey J. Mantes 

Commissioner of Public Works 
 
MGL:lja 
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